
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:14:25 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 9:00 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Helen King

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase needs to be stopped.  How much money do these companies honestly need to make?  The people of
Ontario just can’t handle any more of this.  Please stand up for the people and say no to corporate greed

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




